
Dear Dr. Flexner: 

26 Brca.dway, N.Y., 
April 20, 1917. 

Mr. Rocl:cefeller has received. a letter from Dr. Osler, with regaltl to post-graduate medical study in r;ngland, which I am enclosing here­with. We should greatly value your comments and recommendations with re­ference to it. 
Ver-;:1 truly you.rs, 

Starr J. 1".tarphy. 
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